COUNTY OF POLK

Fair Housing Public Service Announcement
Public Service Announcement:
Fair Housing, It's the Law

To promote fair housing practices, the COUNTY OF POLK encourages potential
homeowners and renters to be aware of their rights under the National Fair Housing
Law.

Title VIII of the Civil Rights Act of 1968, as amended, prohibits discrimination
against any person on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, disability, familial status or
national origin in the sale or rental of units in the housing market.

For more information on fair housing or to report possible fair housing
discrimination, call the Texas Workforce Commission at (888) 452-4778 or (512) 463-

2642 TTY: 512-371-7473.

Condado de Polk alienta a los potenciales propietarios e inquilinos para ser conscientes
de sus derechos bajo la ley de vivienda justa nacional. Para mas informacion sobre
equidad de vivienda, llame la Comision Laboral de Texas al (888) 452-4778 o al (512)

463-2642.
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